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David Rees AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

4th November 2014 
 

 

Dear David 
 

I refer to your letter of 24th October, requesting information regarding the proposed 

‘Primary Care Plan’. 
 

The Deputy Minister for Health, on behalf of the Minister for Health and Social 

Services, will be publishing the Welsh Government’s plan for a primary care service for 
Wales on 6 November.  This sets out an initial set of actions to reform our primary 

care system to meet the challenges of austerity and changing health needs.  It is an 

‘enabling’ framework, to 2018, underpinned by the principles of prudent healthcare, 

within which we will work with the health boards and the wide spectrum of health 
professionals and others involved in primary care to build on the good progress and 

work to date. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

 

DR RUTH HUSSEY OBE 


